Mines and Money June 21-24 Summary

Dear Shareholders and Thunderstruck Resource subscribers,

Thunderstruck has concluded four days of online, one on one, meetings yesterday and we are
very excited about the number of interested groups, individuals and companies that we met to
discuss Thunderstrucks four prospects in Fiji.

We are very pleased with the interest in both Rama ( gold/copper) and Nakoro (copper/zinc)
prospects, which are both available for joint venture, as well as all the interest in our Liwa
gold/silver prospect.

It was also nice to hear all the positive comments on our Korokayiu progress, with our JV
partner, JOGMEC.

We look forward to providing corporate news releases throughout the 2021 exploration season,
which has officially commenced at Korokayiu earlier this week.

We are updating our website regularly with pictures, media presentations and other information
so please visit the website, www.thunderstruck.ca , regularly to stay up to date on our progress.

On behalf of the Thunderstruck team, we thank you for your continued support.

Regards,

Rob Christl

VP Business Development & IR

rob@thunderstruck.ca

1/2


http://www.thunderstruck.ca/
mailto:rob@thunderstruck.ca
http://www.phoca.cz/phocapdf

Mines and Money June 21-24 Summary

1-778-840-7180



http://www.tcpdf.org
http://www.phoca.cz/phocapdf

